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Comments: The possible construction of parking areas out Brush Creek Road to facilitate recreational use has

come to my attention.  I do not understand whether this parking is intended to accommodate existing users or is

intended to draw additional users.  I am concerned that regardless of the intentions, the additional parking will

draw increased numbers of users.  There is private lands and public lands involved with minimal control

mechanisms on how these areas are used.  For example, multiple areas all along Brush Creek Road and

adjacent dirt roads are now used as parking.  Which of these areas will be allowed for parking and what areas

will be restricted?  If there is a management plan for how existing trails, campgrounds, toilets and roads are to

accommodate this possible increased usage, please advise me.  Otherwise, I recommend a management plan

on the entire Brush Creek area be accomplished prior to taking steps which may encourage additional users.

Are we introducing stop-gap measures without an overall plan?  Please, let's make sure we do things right.

Thank you.


